
 

Update: Change in PSA Labour Relations Officer (LRO) 

dealing with SASSA members - Western Cape 
 

Following consultations with the SASSA Western Cape Structure Management, it was decided to rotate 

the LRO responsible for SASSA matters and members at the PSA Provincial Office in Cape Town. From 

1 June 2025, Anthea van Tonder will be the designated LRO to assist members at SASSA, replacing 

Angelo Fisher.  

 

Ms Van Tonder is an experienced, well-qualified LRO and will serve the interests of members well. Ms 

Van Tonder’s contact details are as follows: (021) 409 7368 / 082 903 6802 / 

anthea.vantonder@psa.co.za 
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